
Cordially Invites you to the 

GRAND OPENING 
 

of our new Resource and Recovery 

Drop-In Center located at 260 E. 7th 

Street in Bloomsburg 

Monday, June 17th  

From 4:00pm to 6:00pm 

with light refreshments served 

COME & SEE 

the newest addition to the Recovery 

Community of Columbia and  

Montour Counties 


